
Feedback Request on School Dining Menu 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve our school 

dining services, we are seeking your valuable feedback on the current dining menu. 

Your opinion is important to us, and we would appreciate your thoughts on the following: 

• Variety of food options 

• Taste and quality of meals 

• Presentation of food 

• Overall dining experience 

We encourage you to share any additional comments or suggestions that could enhance our 

dining services. Your feedback will be instrumental in helping us make improvements for the 

benefit of our students. 

Please submit your feedback by [deadline date] to ensure that your voice is heard. You can reply 

to this email or use the feedback form attached. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


